NOTICE is hereby given that the Hurunui District Licensing Committee will reconvene the public hearing to
consider the following applications:

ON477

OF459

An application by Silver Fern Hanmer Limited under s.127 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol
Act 2012 for a renewal of the on-licence in respect of the premises situated at 2 Fraser
Close, Hanmer Springs, known as “Five Stags Restaurant and Bar”.

An application by Silver Fern Hanmer Limited under s.127 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol
Act 2012 for a renewal of the off-licence in respect of the premises situated at 2 Fraser
Close, Hanmer Springs, known as “Five Stags Restaurant and Bar”.

Thursday 28 November 2024

Dated at Amberley this 6t day of November 2024

Date and start time:
Thursday 28 November 2024, from 3.00pm

Venue:
This hearing will be held remotely. Parties will be provided with a link to access the online
hearing prior to the date.

Members of the public who wish to attend remotely, please contact
beth.martin@hurunui.govt.nz prior to 5.00pm on Tuesday 26 November for access details.

Reporting Agencies:

Dianne Morrison, Chief Licensing Inspector.

Senior Constable Genevieve Craddock, New Zealand Police.

Paula Williams, Alcohol Licensing Officer for Medical Officer of Health.

Secretary

Hurunui District Licensing Committee
PO Box 13

Amberley 7410

Mobile:

Email:

027 531 8470
beth.martin@hurunui.govt.nz
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